NOTICE
Commission on Aging

Notice is hereby given that, due to the Annual Town Meeting being scheduled to take place on Monday,
May 1, 2017, at 7:00 p.m., the regular meeting of the Commission on Aging, originally scheduled for the

same date and time is being rescheduled to take place on Monday, May 8, 2017, at 7:00 p.m. in the senior
center.

W/ é@k Leonora J. Szruba, Chairman
fidoees

RECEIVED FOR RECORD AT LISBON
CTON e4lo\n AT @' 30an-
ATTEST. LAURIE TIROCGHT, TOWN CLERK

VS /SRS N



